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Xcel Energy, represented by Conrad A Miller, Senior Engineer has
| requested a sound level variance for construction and work using various
pieces of equipment, including directional drilling equipment on the West
and East sides of Interstate 35E to install a new 20 inch steel pipeline
under Interstate 35 E as part of a pipeline replacement project. Noise is
expected to be from operation of drilling equipment and support vehicles. |
The Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) will be recommending the
following conditions: 1.The variance will be for construction work on the :
| West and East sides of Interstate 35E along Eleanor Avenue beginning
; Tuesday April 15, 2014 through Saturday, June 14, 2014. 2. Work periods
will be restricted to Monday through Saturday, beginning at 7:00 a.m. and ,
ending at 10:00 p.m. No work will occur on Sundays. 3. The Contractors |
| working on the project will use best practicable methods for controlling |
noise. The public hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, March 19, 2014 at
‘ 5:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers. Contact Barbara McMonigal-St.
Dennis at 651.266.9137, or email to barb.mcmonigal-
st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us . Written comments or objections must be
received on or before March 18, 2014.
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